
 
 

Notice of COVID-19 Precautions 
 
In accordance with the recommendations from The Alberta College of 
Speech-Language Pathologists and Audiologists (ACSLPA), the following 
precautions will be utilized to minimize the risk of exposure to and/or 
transmission of COVID-19 during intervention sessions: 
 

1. Please review the questions outlined in the “COVID-19 Alberta Health 
Daily Checklist” prior to each therapy session. If you answer YES to any 
of the questions for any person in your household, please contact 
Shannon Kushniruk by telephone (403-990-2156) or email 
(shannon.readysetspeak@gmail.com) to cancel the session. 
 

2. All adults present for the session (SLP and parent) will wear a mask 
and/or maintain 2 meters distance for the duration of the session. 

 
3. Please limit those present during the session to the child receiving 

speech-language services and one parent.  
 

4. Hand hygiene and cleaning of materials used during the session will be 
utilized. 
 

Thank you for your help and support in keeping our community healthy and 
protected!  
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